
The ETSGSA Board is committed to retaining local control over SGMA 
implementation, and using landowner dollars most efficiently and beneficially. 
To fund our efforts, the Board is conducting a Proposition 218 process for 
approval to levy assessments on landowners within its jurisdiction.

Please join us for the landowner workshop on December 14th. The workshop will cover the following:

As your GSA, we are grateful for the opportunity to work together to manage our groundwater
resources under local control and preserve a robust agricultural economy for the future.

Questions? Call Karen at (209) 626-5523 
Or Visit: turlockgroundwater.org

• An overview of the Prop 218 Benefit Assessment
• Draft policies regarding who would pay, how the assessments are calculated, and

projected rates
• The benefits the Prop 218 Assessment will bring to the basin
• Next steps and a timeline for adoption and implementation.

More information can be found by scanning the QR code
or visiting turlockgroundwater.org/workshops

Zoom Link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81002331873?pwd=SDVMRC9xaWZLSUxUTklpTlNtM2gyUT09

East Turlock
Subbasin GSA

Your GSA Invites You to a

East Turlock Subbasin Groundwater Sustainability Agency

Financing Groundwater Sustainability 
Proposition 218

Landowner Workshop
Thursday, December 14th, 2023 • 9:30 - 11:30 AM

Cortez Hall
12937 North Cortez Avenue, Turlock, CA 95380

Join in-person or virtually
to learn more and provide your feedback

The East Turlock Subbasin Groundwater Sustainability Agency 
(GSA), a joint powers authority, was formed by Eastside Water District, 

Ballico-Cortez Water District, and portions of the Merced Irrigation District, 
Merced County,  and Stanislaus County to comply with State requirements of the 

Sustainable Groundwater Management Act (SGMA). 




